
 

 
 

 
 
 
Tuesday 19th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: December Update  
 
As we approach the end of a very long and busy term, I wanted to thank you for all your support with 
your son/daughter’s learning and my staff for all that they do to enable your children to dream and 
believe.   
 
We have had many musical events in the community in the last few weeks and we finish the term with 
our Christmas concert this evening and our carol service for Year 7 students at St. Lawrence’s Church 
in Towcester on Wednesday afternoon.  My thanks to all those involved. 
 
A reminder that we finish for Christmas with a mufti day (Christmas jumpers) on Friday and that the 
school closes to students at 1.05pm following celebration assemblies. Those who would normally 
have a free school meal will be able to use this at break instead of lunch. All staff and students return 
to school on Monday 8th January 2024. 
 
Can I take this opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Iain Massey 
Headteacher 
 


